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1. This drawing is to be read in conjunction
with all relevant architects, engineers and
specialists drawings and specifications. 

2. Do not scale from this drawing in either
paper or digital form. Use written
dimensions only. 

Note: Assumptions have been made with
regards to existing construction. Materials,
construction, framing and spans of the
existing structure will need to be confirmed
during intrusive investigations and enabling
works.
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2. Do not scale from this drawing in either
paper or digital form. Use written
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1. This drawing is to be read in conjunction
with all relevant architects, engineers and
specialists drawings and specifications. 

2. Do not scale from this drawing in either
paper or digital form. Use written
dimensions only. 

Note: Assumptions have been made with
regards to existing construction. Materials,
construction, framing and spans of the
existing structure will need to be confirmed
during intrusive investigations and enabling
works.
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1. This drawing is to be read in conjunction
with all relevant architects, engineers and
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2. Do not scale from this drawing in either
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